TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Police Chief Brian Sandell

DATE: April 22, 2024

MEETING DATE: May 6, 2024

Agenda Item: Public Safety Furnace

Background: One of our old furnaces in the Public Safety Building failed and was replaced last year. The furnaces are 19 years old and at the end of their life expectancy.

The current cost of a furnace and installation as quoted by Thelen Heating is \$11,825.00.

Administrator Chanski has budgeted funds for building maintenance and funds are available.

Requested Action: The Public Safety Building has three furnaces and I recommend replacement of another this year followed by the replacement of the final furnace next year.

